
From:  Jeff Pomerantz <jeffpomerantz@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/11/2020 12:12:35 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Millennium Projedt
 

To whom it may concern,
Please extend the public comment period on the Millennium Project.
We are residents, home owners,  directly in  the area which will be affected. 
More time is needed due to concerns about the virus.
Thank you,
The Pomerantz Family
Whitley Heights
-- 
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